Cancellation of N.I.T

Reference our advertisement No. 2874/14 dated 14.09.2014.

The NIT for “Office space Required in Karachi” for Pilot
Project for 6 bedded Mobile Emergency Health Care Units (MEHCU)

is hereby cancelled / withdrawn.

The next schedule of receiving & opening of the above NIT will

be announced later on.

Project Director,
MEHCU Project
Tele: 021 — 99251238-9
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